Congratulations!
The following students have been inducted into Healthy Learning Academy’s Safety Patrol program:
Josiah Angelini-Stone
Evie Dasilma
Payton Howell
Amelia LaFollette
Sophie Palacios
Emma Ray
Sadie Tinney
This is a great honor for fifth graders, and I’m very proud that they will be responsible for keeping our school and its students safe. Safety Patrol students are required to be at school by 7:15 every day. Duties will begin on Monday, October 5th, as Mrs. Borganelli and I are still working on assignments. For those wishing to become members of Safety Patrol in the future, we will induct another round of students at the end of the first nine weeks (November 2nd). 
September
25, 2020
Notes from Ms. Katje: Students started their lesson on Impressionism, inspired by the works of Monet. This will last at least two weeks.

Notes from Coach Cotter: No updates provided.

Students should neatly write and mark the syllable breaks of the following words with large, legible print on the index cards sent home today. This week, we will focus on prefixes with a short ‘o’ in a strong syllable.
	   condensation	  confirmation	contact	  compactor		compensate	
    	   commentator	  context	  	conjure	  concert		condemnation                  
		

Spelling
Science: We just took our Unit 1, Lesson 1 quiz. We’ll now move to Lesson 3: What Are Some Types of Investigations?
Math: Students just took their Ch. 1 test on Place Value. Next up is Ch. 2: Numerical Expressions. 
ELA: This week, we covered text and graphic features, types of sentences, and the prefix, “post-.” 
SS: We just finished studying geography basics. Students will test early this week.
Word of the Week:
Our word of the week was “significance.” Significance is the quality of being worthy of attention. If something is significant, it means it is important. A gift from your grandma could be significant, or you may feel that earning good grades holds significance in terms of getting into a good school. 



Digital Academy
I just wanted to take a moment to thank all the parents who have reached out to me and shown such patience and support. Our online program has been running much more smoothly than other schools, but we’ve certainly had our fair share of hiccups. By the time you receive this newsletter, we’ll know if our online spelling tests worked this week. It does appear that the problem with reading logs has been resolved, so fingers crossed that the spelling tests will work, as well! Anyway, thanks so much for everything! 
Miscellaneous
The Week In Review
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